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Sent By Electronic Mail, Courier and RESS Electronic Filing 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 

EB-2019-0101: 2019 Federal Carbon Pricing Program Application 

Re: Intervenor Request Letter of BOMA 

EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership (“ENGLP”) has received the intervenor request 
letter of the Building Owners and Managers Association, Greater Toronto (“BOMA”) 
dated April 29, 2019.  ENGLP does not object to BOMA receiving intervenor status in the 
above proceeding.   

ENGLP notes that BOMA has also intervened in Enbridge Gas Inc’s (“EGI”) 2019 Federal 
Carbon Pricing Program Application proceeding (EB-2018-0205).  Considering the 
substantially similar issues between ENGLP’s and EGI’s Applications, ENGLP expects 
that BOMA will make best efforts to participate responsibly in this proceeding by avoiding 
duplication where possible and by applying an appropriate degree of proportionality to its 
intervention in this Application. 

ENGLP will review any cost claim by BOMA and reserves all rights to object to any aspect 
of any cost claim that may be inconsistent with the Ontario Energy Board’s Practice 
Direction on Cost Awards. 

Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 

Yours very truly, 
 
 
Patrick G. Welsh 
 
c (email only): Susannah Robinson/Bruce Brandell/Dana Bissoondatt, EPCOR  
  Richard King, Osler, Hoskin & Harcourt LLP 
  Cherida Walter/Michael Bell, Ontario Energy Board 


